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Villa Park Little League 

Registration for 2009 Season 
Boys & Girls ages 5 through 14 

 
Registration begins late October through the 

middle of November.  Please visit 
www.villaparkll.org for on-line and in person 

registration information. 
 

Try-outs are early January 2009 
Practices start late January 2009 

Games start late February 2009 and  
continue through May 2009 

 
Games are played on Saturdays and 

weekdays at Cerro Villa Middle School 
________________________________ 

 

Family Fall Festival 
Taft Avenue Community Church 

1350 E.Taft Ave., Orange 
 

Dinner Served from 6:00 – 7:00  
$2.00 per person 

Carnvial Booths, Pumpkin Carving Contest, 
Chili Cook-off, Bounce House and more! 

 

Friday, October 31, 2008 
6:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

 
 
 

SUNRISE BALLET THEATRE  
Non-Profit ID# 33-0829097 

Presents 
The Nutcracker 

 
Saturday, December 13th – 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday, December 14th – 12:00 p.m. 
Sunday, December 14th – 4:00 p.m. 

 
Tickets $16 general admission 

Half price to Scouts, PTA/PTO/PFSO groups, 
church youth groups, school drama clubs, etc. 

Call 714-528-8595 for more information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students are invited to participate in the  
Trinity Christian Center Choir 

Christmas Program 
 

Please contact Jo Reitkopp at 714-685-8883 
 
 
 

Chapman University 
Community Partnership Series:  

 A Focus on Epilepsy 
 
Please join us at Chapman University for an 
educational event on epilepsy open to the 
community!  Chapman University’s Office of 
Service-Learning, in partnership with the 
Department of Dance, is hosting a series of 
events called the Community Partnership 
Series:  A Focus on Epilepsy.  The series 
includes a panel discussion and an essay 
contest on the topic of epilepsy, both of which 
are open to the Orange County community.  
Students in all grade levels are encouraged to 
submit essays for the essay contest.  The 
event will be held on Wednesday, November 
5th at 4:00pm in Beckman Hall Room 404.  
Please visit the following website for more 
information, including essay contest forms, 
resources on epilepsy, and contact information: 
http://www.chapman.edu/lead/service/cps.asp. 
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Subscribe to the OUSD Listserv. 
On the District webpage, go to Subscribe to Parent 
Resources. Scroll Down to School News.  Once 
there follow the directions: 

 

1. Select School or OUSD -- click Go 
2. Type complete email address 
3. Type your First Name and Last Name 
4. Click on Subscribe 
5. You will then receive the following message:  

“You have been subscribed to the “school 
name” mailing list.” 

6. An email will be sent to your account 
7. Reply to that email to confirm your 

participation in the listserv 


